
Schoolgram March 2,  2023

Prayer Intentions:
For Mrs. Webb’s mother-in-law who is
in the hospital.

For a holy Lent that helps us grow in
our faith.

For those in areas of the world in
conflict, especially the people of
Ukraine and Eastern Europe.

Please contact the school office if you have
a prayer you would like included.

We Pray:
I pray that this Lent will be fruitful.I
know You have much to say to me and
much to do in my life. May this Lent be
a time through which Your mercy is
poured in abundance into my soul,and
into the souls of all Your faithful.
Dearest Lord, help me to especially
see my sin, this Lent. Humble me so
that I may see clearly. Give me
courage and strength to confess my
sins,and to turn from them with all my
heart. Enlighten me with Your Holy
Word, dear Lord. Amen.

Calendar:
3/3

● Make up lunch from 1/27
● Cereously, We’re Building Rosaries

3/6
● Quiz Bowl Meet

3/7
● Rapid Fire Pizza to support 8th

grade class trip (11:00-10:00 pm)
3/8

● Parent Association Meeting
7:00 pm @ the Annex

3/9
● St. Aloysius’ Birthday
● Mass 1:45 pm (Gr. 7)

3/10
● BGCS North/South Route
● K of C Fish Fry 4:30 pm

3/12
● Daylight Savings Time begins:

TURN CLOCKS AHEAD 1 hour.

From the Principal:
Last week the registration packets for next year came home. As I shared in the
fall we are using a new tuition assistance model and paperwork that will help us
to maximize state scholarship funds. However, it is not our intent that anyone
should have a larger than usual tuition increase. Please don’t ever let finances
dissuade you from choosing a Catholic education for your child.
A few reminders about tuition assistance:

● Tuition assistance is available to families who have applied for all
scholarships available to them and need additional support to attend.

● Basic assistance of up to $2,400 per student for parishioners (St.
Aloysius, St. Thomas More or St. John XXIII grades K-8 or St. Louis,
Custar grades 7-8) and up to $500 per student for non-parishioners can
be applied for using the Financial Form.

● Additional assistance can be applied for by submitting additional
information as indicated on the Financial Form.

● We are asking each family to submit a Financial Form with their
registration indicating what level of assistance they need or that they are
not requesting assistance.

● No financial documentation is required with the application but we may
request documentation to determine the award.

Please reach out to me with any questions or concerns or if you need help
making decisions for your family for next year.

Tomorrow night is the first St. Al’s “Cerealously, We’re Building Rosaries” event
and I hope you will consider attending with your children.  Never made a rosary?
Never prayed a rosary?  No problem…this is a great chance to learn more about
this devotion and meet some fellow parishioners. And who doesn’t love cereal for
dinner? 🙂 More information can be found in the From the Parish section.

On Thursday, we will celebrate St. Al’s birthday. He was born on March 9, 1568
and since his feast day is over summer break we have a tradition of celebrating
his birthday as a school family. Mass will start at 1:45pm so we can enjoy a
birthday treat after in his honor. Please consider joining us for this special mass
(and let me know if you can stay to help pass out treats at our celebration.)

God’s Blessings,
Andrea Puhl

From the Office:
● Grandparents (and special friends) day will be April 20th.  More details will

be given closer to the date, but lunch options are as follows:
○ They can take students out to lunch.
○ They can bring lunch to the students.
○ Order a hot lunch (for both students and/or grandparents) from

the school.  You may place as many orders as you need under your
child’s April lunch order.



● April lunches are available to order through 3/15/23. Include lunches for
grandparents if you so choose.

● 23-24 KR-8 Registration packets were sent home last week:
○ For those renewing an EdChoice scholarship, please disregard the

renewal application if you intend to use the application sent by the
state.  Also, you DO NOT need to submit your income for renewals.

○ Registration forms and the $80 registration fee (per family) are due
by March 16th.  You may also pay the classroom materials fee (per
student) as outlined in the Invest Book.

○ If you have a younger child in your family who needs a registration
packet and one was not sent, please email Mrs. Rath,
schooloffice@stalschoolbg.org.

● School Mass can be viewed online.  Click the link for mass at 1:45 pm,
Thursday, 3/9/23: https://venue.streamspot.com/event/MzcyOTQ3Mg

From the Parish:
CYO Track and Field

Track & Field registration is open! All students and parishioners grades 4-8 from
St Aloysius, St Thomas More, St Louis and St John XXIII are eligible to join.
$65 registration fee is due upon registering. Please use the link below or send
payment into St Aloysius school or parish office. Come enjoy some competition,
hardwork and friendship. GO LIONS!
https://sstaloysius-oh.finalforms.com/sports
https://stalbg.weshareonline.org/ws/opportunities/CYOFees

Cerealously, We’re Building Rosaries

LENTEN ACTIVITY FOR ALL!
When: Friday, March 3; 5:30-7 PM

Where: Hartmann Hall
Who: Anyone Who Wants to Help Make Rosaries--Families, Grandparents, Young

Adults, High School Students, Etc.
What: Eat dinner at the Cereal Bar, build rosaries, and then pray a rosary together.

Any surplus rosaries made will be sent to the missions in Africa.

W(h)ine & Crackers

W(h)ine & Crackers Returns!
Sunday, March 5, 4-6 PM

Davis Narthex & Hartmann Hall
Taco Bar Provided by St. Al's Parish Life Committee

Bring Your Own Beverages
W(h)ine & Crackers is the younger-person-ish version of Dine & Wine!  Ideal for

young adults, families of all sizes, and anyone under 50 years old (at least at heart!).

Made For More
with CHRISTOPHER WEST &  MIKE MANGIONE

Brought to you by St. Aloysius, St. Thomas More, & The TOB Institute
Tuesday, March 28, 2023

7:00-9:30 PM
Lenhart Grand Ballroom, BGSU Student Union

MADE FOR MORE is an inspired blend of teaching, live music, and art that taps the
deepest desires of the human heart revealing their ultimate purpose and goal. Want to
be inspired by beauty and the wisdom of the Church?  Join Christopher West and Mike

Mangione as they offer a vision of the Gospel like you’ve never heard through the lens of
Saint John Paul II’s Theology of the Body.

Tickets are on sale now and are limited!  Grab your tickets today in the parish office or
online at m4mbowlinggreen.eventbrite.com Tickets are $25.

Please contact Justin Leiner at St. Thomas More if you would like more information.

https://venue.streamspot.com/event/MzcyOTQ3Mg
https://sstaloysius-oh.finalforms.com/sports
https://stalbg.weshareonline.org/ws/opportunities/CYOFees
http://m4mbowlinggreen.eventbrite.com/

